
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Julie Kujath, NADE Treasurer  
Date:  February 17, 2023 
Subject: NADE Mid-Year Treasurer’s Report 
 
 
It has been a pleasure to serve as NADE Treasurer.  I am excited to help find ways to be the best 
steward of NADE’s resources, while enhancing the experience we provide to our membership.  I 
look forward to continue to work hard with the rest of the Board as we carry forward to help 
planning the 2023 NTC in Montana!    
 
I have reimbursed all travel expenses upon request after the National Conference in August 2022.   
 
I have also sent out 11 membership grants at the request of the Membership Director since my 
last report.    
 
I am helping with planning the budget, and other aspects, for the upcoming 2023 NTC in 
Montana.  I look forward to helping ensure this is a successful and purposeful venture!   
 
I have filed our taxes for the 2022 year.   
 
I have processed membership renewals received by mail and continual upkeep of the NADE 
POB.  
 
I have answered any questions and resolved issues to the best of my abilities and will continue to 
do so.  
 
I look forward to continuing to work with the Board members, committee members, and the 
general membership to continue to strengthen and grow this amazing association! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


